Dear Admission Committee Members:

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Mr. Aaron Celeste, who is applying for
the Master’s Programme. I know Aaron since 2015, at which time I worked as a Principal
Lecturer at Lapland University of Applied Sciences in Finland. During the period of 2015-2018
Aaron was a student at the Business Information Technology Degree Programme and I have
been a lecturer in a number of courses Aaron has taken.

The academic performance of Aaron in my courses has been very good. Aaron proved to be a
very active student, highly motivated to learn professional subjects and enthusiastic about
research work. He has successfully completed complex and difficult course assignments and
projects. Aaron is able to quickly grasp what is needed, work independently and take
responsibility for the successful completion of each project. In overall, Aaron Celeste has been
one of the best students in his group based on academic performance.

Aaron has good communication and social skills. His consistently positive attitude and air of

calm confidence has enabled him to comfortably interface with faculty, students and
administrators.

I give Aaron my highest recommendation. He is a bright student with a positive attitude toward
his work. I am confident that he can be very successful at the Master’s Degree Programme.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Yours Sincerely,
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Viadimir [y PhD

Senior Lecturer, Department of Computer Science
University of Exeter, UK
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